
1. THE DIOCESAN PERIODICAL CLUB (DPC) - is blessed to announce they have sent six $500 checks to 
each seminarian this year. A remainder of $359.59 is in the account as well as $836.85 which is designated for the 
purchase of Bibles only. Cathy Jacobs (cathyjacobs4@gmail.com) is our chairwoman. All donations can be sent 
directly to the Treasurer, Nancy Armstrong (see address below.) Make checks payable to “The Anglican Diocese 
of South Carolina” and in the memo line write “Diocesan Periodical Club” or “DPC.” 

 2. PRAISE AND GLORY - In December of 2019, Gloria Kwashi celebrated the receipt of $7,400 for their Safe 
Haven Project. An article in the current issue of the Jubilate Deo includes the story. Donations to our 2021 Praise 
and Glory jars will go to support the work and ministry of the Rev. Rob Sturdy, Chaplain of St. Alban’s at the 
Citadel. If you would like to submit a recommendation for the 2022 Praise and Glory, please contact any one of 
our Board Members.

Ellen Childers is our current Praise and Glory Chair. Contact her if you have any questions, recommendations 
or need more Praise and Glory labels at nellen41@sccoast.net, (803) 410-1200 or 455 Sunnehanna Drive #659, 
Myrtle Beach, SC 29588.              

3. DIOCESAN FINANCES - After conversations with our Treasurer, Nancy Armstrong and our former AW’s 
Treasurer, Joyce Grabowski, along with Board approval, we voted to align our finances with the Diocese. Our 
yearly audits can be done more easily, and timely distribution of funds is not a concern. 

To donate to any of the Anglican women outreach efforts, you or your church can either mail a check directly to 
the diocese or donate online via our website. 

To donate online: Visit www.adosc.org, and click “Donate” at the very top of the page. (Sign in as 
a guest, it’s simpler unless you have a password), then click on “Designated Contribution.”  Indicate 
the purpose as “Women’s Ministry,” “Praise and Glory,” “DPC,” etc.

To donate by mail: Make checks payable to “The Anglican Diocese of South Carolina” (note the 
bank will not accept any other title) and in the memo line indicate which ministry you area contrib-
uting to:  Women’s Ministry (general), DPC, Praise and Glory, etc. 

A N N O U N C M E N T S  F O R  T H E  2 0 2 0

A N G L I C A N  W O M E N ' S  G A T H E R I N G  

D I O C E S A N  P E R I O D I C A L  C L U B $ 1 6
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C O R N  C H O W D E R $ 1 1

type of thick cream-based soup or chowder similar to

New England clam chowder, with corn 

S T E A M E D  C L A M S

seafood dish consisting of various types and

preparations of clam which are cooked by steaming 

$ 1 5

C H I C A G O  S T Y L E  P I Z Z A

its characteristically high edge and a deep surface for

large amounts of cheese and a chunky tomato sauce

$ 1 5

L O N D O N  B R O I L

beef dish made by broiling or grilling marinated beef,

then cutting it across the grain into thin strips

$ 2 2



	 Mail to: 
		  Treasurer (Nancy Armstrong)
		  Diocesan Office
		  PO Box 20127
		  Charleston, SC 29413

4. 2021 RESOURCE MANUAL will be published at the end of this year. Please update the contact information 
for your Women’s Ministry Leadership.  If you are a Parish Administrator please notify Janet Stoda (jb.stoda@
gmail.com) of any changes in your clergy or staff information.  Please share any pictures or news you would like 
included in next year’s manual.

5. FACEBOOK PAGE: Please visit, “like” and comment on our Women of the Anglican Diocese of South Caro-
lina Facebook Page!  We love hearing about what’s going on in Women’s Ministry at your church, events you are 
doing, Bible Studies you might like to recommend to others, etc.

6. SHARE YOUR THOUGHTS AND SHARE THE VIDEOS: If you have been blessed by the messages today, 
please like and share your thoughts. Encourage others to give a listen. We may be able to reach far more Women 
virtually than we ever did LIVE!  The teachings will remain on the website, but before the ban is lifted and folks 
get more distracted, let’s share. God is in the business of multiplying. It happens when we share, even on FB! 


